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Comments I strongly object to this development in what is an AONB and National Park.  
 
The works will not only greatly increase lorry movements on already heavily congested and polluted 
roads but will blight the life of all local residents with dust, odour and an horrific eyesore. We've 
previously seen from the works on the A283 into Storrington how lorry movements of the nature 
proposed have adversely affected the road and road safety conditions for local residents. The exits 
onto both the A283 and A24 also offer very poor sightlines and lead in for heavy vehicles to exit 
safely.  
 
The effects on the local wildlife can not begin to be calculated. Having seen protected birdlife species 
around the area of the existing quarry this area should be remediated into a public area and not used 
to destroy the character of the local area. We are a protected area of outstanding natural beauty and 
this can not be allowed to be sullied with this horrific and worrying development. 
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